
From: "John Grande, Town Administrator" <jgrande@tisburyma.gov>
Subject: Vineyard Wind Project, Tisbury.
Date: December 7, 2022 at 3:33:38 PM EST
To: "turner@mvcommission.org" <turner@mvcommission.org>
Cc: Roy Cutrer <rcutrer@tisburyma.gov>, John Cahill
<jcahill@tisburyma.gov>, "greg-martino@hotmail.com" <greg-
martino@hotmail.com>

Hello Adam

Hope all is well.   I understand the Tisbury Planning Board received a Form A (Plan not
Requiring Subdivision Approval) for a division of land to create a separate lot so that
Vineyard Wind can purchase the proposed “leased area” outright.  This essentially
expands the Applicant’s interest in the land to owner with exclusive rights of the area
approved by the MVC for this project.  I believe this should be viewed as desirable as to
clearly delineating functions/activities, permits and approvals, and lines of
communication for this segment of waterfront between Packer Marine Terminal and
Vineyard Wind going forward.  I understand this is an automatic or mandatory referral
to the MVC.  If there is anything the Select Board or I can do in support of moving this
along expeditiously, please let us know.   As with everything, it is time sensitive as to
implementation of the project from a business, permitting and statutory perspective.

Are there any dates that I can announce in conjunction with the re-appointment of
Greg Martino this evening as the Select Board representative to the MVC?  The Select
Board meets at 5PM.

Sincerely,
Jay

John W. Grande, Town Administrator
Town of Tisbury
51 Spring Street, Box 1239
Vineyard Haven, Ma 02568

Tel. 508-696-4203

mailto:turner@mvcommission.org
mailto:elvin@mvcommission.org
mailto:turner@mvcommission.org



